

Catshill First School and Nursery Date of Issue: Monday 25 February 2019



KEY STAGE 2 RESIDENTIAL TO BLACKWELL ADVENTURE CENTRE



Wednesday 2nd to Friday 4th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 Children

I am pleased to inform you that the children who will be in Year 3 and Year 4 from September are being offered the opportunity to go on a residential visit to Blackwell Court. The 2 night residential will take place on 2^{nd} to 4^{th} October and will cost £168. The cost has been partly subsidised by school. Whilst at Blackwell Court the children will be able to take part in activities such as zip wire, archery, crate stack, tree trek, abseil and 3G swing. Places on this trip are limited and have initially been offered to the children who will be in Year 4. Any spaces not taken up by Year 4 will then be allocated to Year 3.

We have chosen the centre again as it is not too far away from school which means that the children will spend more time on the activities and less time (and cost) on travelling. The visit will be fully supervised by Catshill First School and Nursery staff along with instructors from Blackwell Court.

A short meeting will be held on Wednesday 13^{th} March at 2.45pm to answer any questions you may have. An initial deposit of £18 will secure a place for your child. We then require £50 to be paid by Friday 3^{rd} May. A further £50 will be asked for by Friday 5^{th} July with the final balance of £50 to be paid by Friday 6^{th} September. All payments should be made via Payments4Schools. If you prefer, you may pay in differing amounts as long as the stage payments are met by the dates set. We have extended the final payment into September to try to spread the cost as much as possible – however, if you are able to make payment before we break up for the summer holiday, we would be grateful for this.

If you have any queries, or are unable to make the information meeting, please speak to the Key Stage 2 staff.

Mr A Rivett Assistant Headteacher

##